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Happy New Year from the St 
Kevin’s Community Hub Site 
Team!

Progress of Works

North Lanarkshire Council has appointed Kier 
Construction, via Hub Southwest Scotland, as their 
preferred contractor to deliver the new St Kevin’s 
Community Hub which will incorporate St Kevin’s 
Primary School and community facilities with 
completion 2026. 

Works continue to progress on programme with 
Kier having completed the building’s concrete 
foundations and are currently progressing through 
erection of the structural steel frame.

Over the coming months site drainage will be 
completed, scaffolding will be erected around the 
building perimeter for access to install the roof and 
the ground floor concrete slabs will be poured.

On days when Kier are pouring concrete, site will 
be required to working extended hours; with works 
starting at 7am and progressing into the evening. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during 
these works and will endeavour to keep any 
disturbance to a minimum.

Jim Marsh (Project Manager, Kier Construction)

james.s.marsh@kier.co.uk 

Area of works

Community and Social Value
The local community will benefit throughout the  
build of St. Kevin’s Community Hub, as local  
contractors and small, medium enterprises 
(SME)  will be supported.

Sixteen S4 students from Coatbridge High and 
St Ambrose High Schools have now been 
selected to learn new skills on site through 
Kier’s Constructing Futures Scheme in 
association with Tigers.
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